You are in the Hahahuuti of the Ditidaht,
Huu-ay-aht and Pacheedaht First Nations

By entering into our Hahahuuti (traditional
territory) you must acknowledge and respect
our Indigenous governance and stewardship
responsibilities to decide what is best for our
lands, our waters, our resources, and the
wellbeing of present and future generations of
Ditidaht, Huu-ay-aht and Pacheedaht people.

All visitors to our Hahahuuti must not interfere
with forest operations authorized by the BC
Government under the Forest Act. Equally,
visitors to our Hahahuuti must not interfere
with peaceful, legal protests that do not
disrupt legally authorized forest operations.

Scan code or visit huuayaht.org
for more information about the
Hisuk ma cawak Declaration.
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Report safety or other issues to the
Cawak ?qin Witwak Guardians at
250-720-4246. Ditidaht Ts’aa7ukw
Forestry Guardian at 250-815-8470.

Learn more at tsawak-qin.com



